
Charlton on Otmoor Primary School 

Fencott road Charlton-On-Otmoor 

 

 

10 Downing street 

London 
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Dear Prime Minister 

 

 

I am writing to you today to raise your awareness of how people feel about welcoming refugees 

into our country. 

 

I believe refugees would be a large help to our country, especially during this crisis, as we need 

all the help we can get for places such as the NHS, the police department or the fire 

department.   

 

I appreciate that it might be a difficult time to welcome people from war-torn countries, but our 

nation has a magnificent history of showing compassion to other people in need.  Now is the 

time to show this compassion. 

 

As a country we can enjoy the good moments and cope with the bad ones because we can 

unite and get through this virus as one. 

 

I would really appreciate your thoughts and consideration of my points and I look forward to 

hearing from you.    

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Stanley 


